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                                                                                      Hamilton County

 During the first quarter of this fiscal year, our HOPES/Building Families program served 34 families, which included 52 children ages 0-5. Three new families were admitted to these program during that time (we had a total of 11 new families, but eight were enrolled in our new MEICHV program). Four of our clients were admitted before 19 years of age(two were 18-19 and 2 were 15-17). 31 of the children served were Caucasian, 15 were Hispanic, four were African American, and two were Asian. Of the primary caregivers, 23 were Caucasian, eight were Hispanic, two were Asian and one was African American. 10 of these clients had a primary language other than English. As far as marital status is concerned, 13 of the caregivers were married, 10 were partnered, and 11 were single parents. The majority (18) of these clients had a high diploma or GED. Six had some high school, two had a middle school education or less, five had some college, and three had a two year degree. 

For the 34 families enrolled in the first quarter, 214 home visits were completed. $18,139.00 of our ECI budget was expended from 7/1/2013-9/30/2013, and $8,174.50 of the state HOPES grant was used during that timeframe. The total for services for both programs was $26,313.50  
